Arts Center of Kershaw County
Welcome back to our campus!

The Arts Center of Kershaw County is excited to re-open at full capacity for all events.
We are dedicated to ensuring a safe environment for all who pass through our doors. We will
continue to monitor, evaluate, and update our procedures according to guidance from the CDC,
local, and state authorities.

If you are showing signs consistent with COVID-19 or are feeling ill, we respectfully ask that you
please stay home and get well.

Here is what to expect during events and what we ask of you when entering the facility:

1. All patrons must wear a face covering when entering all facilities and they must remain

on unless actively eating or drinking.

2. Surface disinfection happens after every event. Cleaning and sanitation regiments will
remain vigilant especially for high-touch surfaces such as railings, seats, and door handles.

3. Hand sanitizer stations will be supplied by the Arts Center and available for patrons to use
when entering the facility.

4. Patrons are asked to maintain social distancing in the lobbies and restrooms.

5. When possible, all non-essential doors will be opened to reduce the need for direct contact.

Thank you for your patience and understanding as we make every effort to provide you with an
enjoyable experience while keeping you as safe as possible.

We look forward to serving you!
The Board of Directors and Staff of the Arts Center of Kershaw County



